
Perimeter signage 
 
Below are examples of the type of sign that you might use at the entrance to, and/or 
around the perimeter of, an area where filming or photography is to take place. Please 
make sure that signs are clearly visible. 
 

Filming will take place in this 
area between 1pm and 3pm on 6 
July 2023. 
 
This is for a promotional film for 
the Royal College of 
Obstetricians and 
Gynaecologists. 
 
If you do not wish to appear in 
the film, please avoid the area at 
the times given above. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Name, job title 



Photography will take place in this area between 1pm and 3pm 
on 6 July 2023. 
 
These photographs will be used by the Royal College of 
Obstetricians and Gynaecologists for promotional purposes and 
may be published and/or used on the College’s website. 
 
If you do not wish to appear in the photographs, please avoid 
this area at the times given above. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Name, job title 


